
Iken	Canoe	Covid-19	-	Customer	notice	

1.	If	you,	or	anyone	in	your	household	is	showing	any	symptoms	of	coronavirus	
you	should	stay	at	home	and	self-isolate.	Elderly,	pregnant	and	those	with	an	
underlying	health	condition	should	not	come	and	hire.	

2.	To	maintain	social	distancing	measures,	please	ensure	that	you	book	before	
you	come	so	that	we	can	provide	you	with	a	speci@ic	time	slot.	

3.	Please	observe	2m	social	distancing	on	the	250-metre	footpath	from	the	picnic	
site	car	park	to	Iken	Canoe.	

4.	On	arrival,	please	do	not	enter	our	boat	shed.	Let	us	know	you	have	arrived	
from	the	doorway	and	then	go	and	wait	on	the	grass	opposite	and	please	keep	
your	group	together.	Do	not	stand	on	the	footpath,	blocking	the	way	for	other	
people.	

5.	Please	keep	a	distance	of	2m	from	Iken	Canoe	staff,	other	customers	and	the	
general	public,	and	please	refrain	from	touching	anything	in	the	boat	shed	other	
than	equipment	given	to	you	by	staff.	

6.	Use	contactless	payment	where	possible.		

7.	We	will	provide	hand	sanitiser	and	paper	hand	towels	for	use	before	and	after	
the	hire	period.	

8.	All	equipment	will	be	sprayed	and	wiped	down	with	detergent	before	and	after	
customer	use.	

9.	Please	be	patient	and	bear	with	us	as	we	try	to	maintain	as	normal	a	service	as	
possible	during	these	dif@icult	times.	Thank	you.	

10.	Iken	Canoe	has	carried	out	a	Coronavirus	Risk	Assessment	dated	May	2020.	


